Subject: FW: No to Baif Developments high density condo and No Rapid way

From: Julie Ahlan [mailto:ahlanj@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, June 11, 2013 1:39 PM

To: Clerks@vaughan.ca

Subject: No to Baif Developments high density condo and No Rapid way

Subject: No to Baif Developments high density condo and No Rapid way
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As a concerned citizen of Thornhill, I am writing on behalf of my family and neighbors to please stop the expensive
and disruptive diversion down Bathurst and centre Rapidway. Please keep the Rapidway to Hwy 7 only.

Please do not approve Baif Developments' application for 27 story condo building at northwest corner of Bathurst

and Beverly Glen. There should be a limit to the density of the condo buildings.

Also, the council and our Mayor Bevilacqua should not approve Liberty Development 25 story condo
building. Once, you approve one, others will following to apply and build a high density condo as well. Some
developers are just to greedy and they do not care for our environment and the well being of Thornhill citizens.

Thank you for listening to Thornhill resident citizens.
Sincerely,

Julie Ahlan

125 McCabe Crescent,

Thornhill, Ontario
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